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Mycoplasma bovis 

One straw from each batch of the semen must be tested for Mycoplasma bovis with PCR technique. The analysis will be performed at the National Veterinary Institute in Ås when the import has arrived in Norway. 

If the test is positive for Mycoplasma bovis, the import will be destroyed or returned to the place of origin. The import can be released to customers immediately after negative results are confirmed. 

Send copies of all laboratory analysis performed at the National Veterinary Institute for M.bovis to KOORIMP@animalia.no
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